
From: Scholl, Matthew (Fed)
To: Chen, Lily (Fed)
Subject: The PQC ir
Date: Thursday, March 3, 2016 7:18:12 PM

Lily
Can u please email a link to the pqc IR to Paul kocher.  Also if there are any instructions on how to format
comments.
Had a good meet with him and he had some good ideas
Thanks
Matt
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